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THIS WEEK IN GRIZZLY
COUNTRY....1.

2.

We will have picture
day on Monday,
September 30.

This is a normal 4-day
week at Arrowhead
where we will focus on
teaching and learning.

September 29, 2024

IMPORTANT INFO

We are NOT able to serve breakfast at this time. I will
let you know when that changes.
All students have a morning snack option while
Breakfast is not being served. All students will only
have a PM snack option once we have breakfast as an
option again. Parents will supply the snacks for their
child(ren). If your child forgets their snack, runs out,
or needs support with bringing a snack, please reach
out to Mrs. Cahoon or myself.

Reminder that if you are eating school lunch with your
child, you need to call by 8:30 am so that we can have
an accurate lunch count. We have designated VIP
tables for you and your student(s) to sit together and
enjoy lunch.
PK-2nd grade 11:00-11:25 am
3rd-8th Grade 11:30-11:55 am



3.

Our next activity day will be
October 11. More information
to come as we get closer.

ACTIVITY DAY4.

ARROWHEAD SCHOOL FACEBOOK
www.arrowheadk8.com

UPCOMING EVENTS

10/7 Flu clinic at
Arrowhead 

10/10 Hearing and Vision
screenings

10/17-10/18 No School
for all students

Use the link to ‘like’ and follow 
our new Facebook page! 

Cindy Lou

Our students did an
amazing job performing
Cindy Lou this weekend!

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61564407633256
https://www.arrowheadk8.com/

